November 8, 2021

Dear Council Members of Douro-Dummer;

Subsequent to reading the Policy No. T6 Procedure on road allowances, I would like to formally request the closure of the road allowance that is adjacent on the west side of my property located at 2640 Dummer-Asphodel. I understand this is a public process and I've spoken to my immediate neighbours who appear supportive. I would like to purchase this piece of land from the Township of Douro-Dummer in order to increase my privacy.

I've read the Policy No. T6 Procedure and happy to comply with the procedure and costs associated.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out directly in writing at jg@visture.ca or via phone at 647-808-8932.

Sincerely,

Jean-Guy (JG) Francoeur